
TWO POLITICAL FORUM SCHEDULED AT GARLAND COUNTY LIBRARY 

The Republican Party of Garland County will hold a political forum for Republican candidates 
on Jan. 23 and the Garland County Library will hold a forum for all candidates on Feb. 6. 

Both forums will be held at the Garland County Library at 1427 Malvern Ave. in Hot Springs. 
Both forums are free and open to the public. The doors will open at 5:30 p.m. for a meet and 
greet and the forum will begin at 6 p.m. for both forums. 

Early voting for the 2024 Primary Election will begin on Feb. 20 and Election Day is on March 
5. 

“These are great opportunities for all of the Republican candidates to meet and speak with the 
voters,” said Marcia Albaugh, RPGC chair. “I urge all candidates to attend both of these 
important events.” 

Any Republican candidate who wishes to participate with the Jan. 23 RPGC forum should 
contact Abby Rector, RPGC secretary, at 501-318-4038 or secretary.rpgc@gmail.com. 

To participate in the Feb. 6 forum fill out the form on the link:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfcBXWNW9rsBMPHS0Lkr6nIEmtmEBrTnsY7Pfts1
DEQQGo3Ww/viewform 

Both forums will be livestreamed and recorded for online audiences on both Facebook and 
YouTube. 

For more information on the Feb. 6 forum, contact Garland County Library Adult Services 
Specialist Paul Kagebein at pkagebein@gclibrary.com. 

 


